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King County




Government Accountability and Oversight Committee
STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	4
	Name:
	Joanne Rasmussen

	Proposed No.:
	2010-0312
	Date:
	July 6, 2010

	Invited:
	Rick North, appointee to the King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee

Kathryn Howard, Program Manager, Office of Emergency Management


SUBJECT:  

MOTION confirming the Executive’s appointment of Rick North to the King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee.

SUMMARY:  

The executive has forwarded for council consideration and approval the appointment of Rick North (Proposed Motion 2010-0312) to a partial term, expiring December 31, 2011, on the King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee, as the private business and industry representative.  He is employed by Nordstrom Inc. as a business continuity specialist.  He is the Treasurer and Executive Board Member of the Partners in Emergency Preparedness organization.
BACKGROUND:

The King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee (EMAC) acts in an advisory capacity to the county executive, council and office of emergency management on emergency management matters and facilitates the coordination of regional emergency planning in King County.  The EMAC was formed by ordinance in 1999.  It is currently composed of 26 members.  There are 24 representatives of emergency management interests, each interest having one member on the EMAC, except for the Suburban Cities Association, which may have three members, and cities with populations larger than one hundred thousand may have one member per city.  Pursuant to county code, the scope and charge of the EMAC is to:

· Advise King County on emergency management issues and facilitate coordination of regional emergency planning in King County;

· Assist King County in the development of programs and policies concerning emergency management; and

· Review and comment on proposed emergency management rules, policies or ordinances before the adoption of the rules, policies or ordinances.

The members of the commission serve without compensation. 

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Executive’s transmittal letter dated May 4, 2010

2. Proposed Motion 2010-0312 with attachments

Pursuant to K.C.C. 3.04.110, which allows for confidentiality, the required Financial Disclosure Statements have been distributed to Council members only.
